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PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

May 3, 2023

MR. JOEL M. DE LARA
Sitio Tinangra, Brgy. Tubili, 
Paluan, Occ. Mindoro

Subject: Follow-up letter regarding ground verification survey of Lot 446 and 449,
Pls-26 with Reference Code No. PCC-CAM-07-02-2021-143

Dear Mr. De Lara,

Greetings of peace!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email dated March 12, 2023 addressed to the 
Presidential Complaint Center in which you requested for another ground verification survey to 
be conducted by Engr. Mary Dominique B. Lavadia.

Relative thereto, please be informed Engr. Lavadia is on sick leave for one (1) month due 
to health problem.

Meanwhile, please be assured the matter shall be referred to Engr. Lavadia as soon as 
she is fit to work.

Hoping for your understanding and forbearance.

yours.

TANADA
NR Officer

Copy lumished:

Joe-Mar S. Perez 
Director III
Head, DENR Action Center 

The Director
Presidential Action Center 
Malacafiang Palace, Manila

April 4, 2023






